
Membership Committee, WBYC 

I write to support the application of David and Martha Casiles for membership in WBYC. 

I know David from East Marine on Falmouth harbor. He is a very experienced technician and manager in 

the Marine trades industry.  

His personal and professional demeanor is pleasant and welcoming. 

I am told Martha is also an experienced professional, tho I have not met her. 

WBYC has many knowledgeable people in our membership. Dave and Martha will be a complement to 

existing talented members. 

Respectfully, 

Dan O'Grady 

21 Seneca Rd 

East Falmouth, MA 

508-548-0024 

 

 


